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I am writing this email as a concerned Colorado, Larimer County resident.

Please do not allow the tampering with the elections in Larimer County by attempting to remove the safety we have
present in our system.

Colorado elections are thorough today. Why would our state officials and Jena Griswold attempt to remove safety
measures such as signature verifications, local elections officials and other safeguards.

No one in our state wants our elections to look like those in Philly, Atlanta (or 3rd world countries.) Those cities are
now the laughing stock of the country and citizens suffer from their actions.

Please do not make our elections less fair.

Virginia burke





